From:
 Kristine Buckles

 To:
 Barnes, Jeff

 Subject:
 Re: 2-AB-2022

Date: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 9:35:42 AM

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

Thank you very much. Were you aware of what happened at Camelback and 68th this weekend? Traffic is such a concern here. I can't believe we are considering giving up an INCH of a right of way. Seriously, I feel safer walking in Chicago.

From: Barnes, Jeff <JBarnes@Scottsdaleaz.gov>
Date: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 at 8:33 AM

To: baysideagency@outlook.com <baysideagency@outlook.com>

Cc: Kercher, Phillip <pker@scottsdaleaz.gov>

Subject: RE: 2-AB-2022

Kris,

I understand you have been in contact with our Transportation staff as layout in the email chain below. I believe the last update provided indicated we had not yet determined a hearing scheduling, but I wanted to let you know we are now anticipating this will go to our Planning Commission at their 4/13 meeting. Updated information as it is available will be listed on the case information page: https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/bldgresources/Cases/Details/53079, and closer to the date the meeting agenda will be posted on the Planning Commission page: https://www.scottsdaleaz.gov/boards/planning-commission

Jeff Barnes
Senior Planner
City of Scottsdale
Planning & Development Services
jbarnes@scottsdaleaz.gov
(480) 312-2376

Checkout Our Online Services:

https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/bldgresources

- Avoid long waits at the One Stop Shop Service Counters by checking real-time wait times: https://eservices.scottsdaleaz.gov/bldgresources/WaitTimes
- Explore our Planning and Development Services page: https://www.scottsdaleaz.gov/planning-development

From: Kristine Buckles < baysideagency@outlook.com>

Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 9:34 AM

To: Meinhart, David <<u>DMeinhart@Scottsdaleaz.gov</u>>; Kercher, Phillip <<u>pker@scottsdaleaz.gov</u>>

Subject: Re: 2-AB-2022

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!

From: Kristine Buckles < baysideagency@outlook.com>

Date: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 at 11:38 AM

To: dmeinhart@scottsdaleaz.gov">, pkercher@scottsdaleaz.gov

<pkercher@scottsdaleaz.gov>

Subject: 2-AB-2022

Gentlemen:

My name is Kris Dickson, and my husband and I purchased a unit in Pavoreal over a year ago. We've made almost a two million dollar investment here on a location selected largely for its proximity to Old Town.

Given that, imagine how dismayed I was to realize the walking path to Old Town consisted of a very narrow path, if any at all, separated from speeding vehicles literally by inches and a white line? I was nervous enough about this, but then I heard about Judge Mroz, simultaneous with this abandonment request.

Please tell me you are not going to consider the financial gain of one owner or developer over the public health, safety and general welfare of the many communities whose pedestrians rely on this path.

Instead perhaps you should consider taking a hard look at that CURRENT right of way and devising a means of keeping the pedestrians who rely on it safe. As it is, people have put mailboxes and plantings that almost force pedestrians into traffic to avoid.

I appreciate your attention to this. I fully intend on appealing this with the Transportation Director should the abandonment win staff approval, in addition to seeking media attention on the matter.

Regards,

Kris Dickson 6711 E Camelback Rd, Lot 41 Scottsdale, AZ 85251 8475870282